KEIO UNWERSI“

SciencesPo

Call for Application 2024-2025

KEIO University Visiting faculty exchange program

Keio University is one of the oldest and most prestigious private universities in Japan. Keio
has been one of Sciences Po’s strategic partners for many years, considering our Dual
Bachelor degree program and our scientific long standing cooperation.

Within the frame of our Memorandum of Understanding, Sciences Po is committed to send
up to 2 visiting faculty members to conduct research or to teach in Japan alongside with the
invitation of up to 2 researchers from Keio hosted by our researchers.

With world-class research facilities and wide-ranging academic programs in Tokyo, the
world's biggest metropolis, Keio is an exciting place to learn, grow, and connect with people
from around the world. Opportunity abounds at Keio: learn from leading scholars, conduct
advanced research in one of hundreds of labs, and connect with leaders from academia,
business, and government.

CONDITIONS

Duration of the stay: minimum 2 weeks - maximum 1 month

Eligibility: To be a member of Sciences Po’s academic community for more than 6 months and
to be under 65 years-old.

Requirements: to deliver 6 hours of teaching or to be actively involved in a research program.
Living allowances: from 330.000 up to 430.000 yens per month (depending on the conversion
rate, between 2.500 et 3.400 euros)

Transportation: Sciences Po Research Centre or the beneficiary

Accommodation: Keio will support the visiting faculty to find affordable accommodation.

APPLICATION
Application materials include the following documents and must be submitted in English:

- Afull CV, including a list of publications
- A personal statement, including research project and specificities
- Aletter of invitation from a Keio researcher


https://www.keio.ac.jp/en/about/

Application should be submitted by email to Etienne Cazin, Director of the Centre Asia, Pacific,
Africa and Middle-East (etienne.cazin@sciencespo.fr) and Pauline Couteau
(pauline.couteau@sciencespo.fr), cc Sophie Eclappier (sophie.eclappier@sciencespo.fr).

DEADLINE FOR APPLICATION: February 5, 2024.

A selection committee will meet in March 2024, and decisions will be communicated to
applicants by Sciences Po in March 2024.

CONTACT & INFORMATION

Pauline COUTEAU, International Affairs Manager for Central and South-East Asia, South Korea,
Japan and the Pacific : pauline.couteau@sciencespo.fr
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